NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

President’'s Message: December 2021 / January 2022

Description

Dear Neighbors,

I hope your holiday season is off to a great start. As we gear up for the Holidays lets continue to come

together to help others within and nearby our community. The holiday spirit of the season is evident as
you walk or drive around our beautiful streets. The holiday banners are up, the gardens are shaping up
beautifully for spring and other projects are in order too!

Generous giving is everywhere in our neighborhood this year and we also want to you remind you to
consider contributing to NANA by paying your NANA dues. Extra funds ensure our neighborhood the
resources to grow and allow us to contribute to projects that help others too. As our funds expand, it
allows us to take on more projects. Much of what we do for the neighborhood is done with volunteers
only and we thank you!

We also hope that you will take part in our upcoming Luminary €vent on Sunday, December 12th
(Rain date Dec 19th) from 6 to 9pm. This is a spectacular event that brings together the entire
community to see beautiful lights and neighbors\too.

May this Holiday Seasons bringyour.loved ones near, and bring Peace to the World.

Here is the links to donate via PayPal https://northavondalecincinnati.com/donate/.

Heather Herr, President NANA
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